Connie Boswell
1273 Brampton Place
Heathrow, FL 32746

April 12, 2024
Dear Seminole County Board of Adjustment Representatives:

| am the owner of 1273 Brampton Place, the property adjacent to 1277 Brampton
Place.

| write to you in support the Lipperts’ variance request to change the 10 feet
required setback from the rear property line to the water’s edge of the pool to
approximately 7 feet as outlined in their proposed pool design.

As the only home adjacent to the Lipperts’ home, | have had the opportunity to
review the pool designs they said are being submitting with their application and do
not believe that granting a variance for the back of the Lipperts’ property will infringe

on the use of my property.
Thank you.

Sincerely

Connie Boswell




